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Mental Health Interventions and Services for
Vulnerable Children and Young People 2007
this book provides a model which offers guidance on effective and appropriate
therapeutic interventions and services for vulnerable children and young people
the book enables professionals working with vulnerable children to choose the
right intervention for each individual child

Vulnerability and Young People 2016-12-14
policies to assist or protect vulnerable youth play a crucial role in welfare
and criminal justice processes but what role does the discourse surrounding
these policies play in how they are put into action bringing together real life
examples with academic and practical applications this book explores the
implications of a vulnerability zeitgeist in policy and practice it draws on in
depth research with marginalized young people and the professionals who support
them to question whether the rise of the concept of vulnerability serves the
interests of those who are most disadvantaged vulnerability and young people
will be important reading for scholars students and policy makers interested in
the care and protection of young people

Vulnerability and the Politics of Care 2021
vulnerability is a fundamental aspect of existence giving rise to the need for
care in various forms yet we are not all vulnerable in the same way and not all
vulnerabilities are equally recognised or cared for this transdisciplinary
volume considers how vulnerability and care are shaped by relations of power
within contemporary contexts of war development environmental degradation
sexual violence aging populations and economic precarity it proposes that care
for vulnerable populations or individuals is inseparable from other political
processes of recognition welfare healthcare and security whilst also exploring
vulnerability as a shared generative condition that makes caring possible

Creating Change for Vulnerable Teens 2020-10-21
creating change for vulnerable teens tells the story of tish feilden and jamie
s farm a network of therapeutic farms dedicated to transforming the lives of
disadvantaged children documenting tish s experiences of working with truly
remarkable teens who have faced huge challenges in their lives the book
describes how the farms help young people to thrive academically socially and
emotionally she shares the approaches they have pioneered including the
critical importance of trust of looking behind the behaviour and of really
connecting with the desires and hopes of young people if you have an interest
in supporting vulnerable children or young people this book provides a wealth
of inspiration and ideas you can use whatever the setting
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Vulnerable Moments 2001-06-01
a deeply felt and beautifully written tribute to the bravery of patients and
therapists alike in their very human search for connection

Vulnerability and Marginality in Human Services
2017-06-26
vulnerability has traditionally been conceived as a dichotomised status where
an individual by reason of a personal characteristic is classified as
vulnerable or not however vulnerability is not static and most if not all
people are vulnerable at some time in their lives similarly marginality is a
social construct linked to power and control marginalised populations are
relegated to the perimeters of power by legal and political structures and
limited access to resources neither are fixed or essential categories this book
draws on international research and scholarship related to these constructs
exploring vulnerability and marginality as they intersect with power and
privilege this exploration is undertaken through the lenses of intimacy and
sexuality to consider vulnerability and marginality in the most personal of
ways this includes examining these concepts in relation to a range of
professions including social work psychology nursing and allied health a strong
emphasis on the fluidity and complexity of vulnerability and marginality across
cultures and at different times makes this a unique contribution to scholarship
in this field this is essential reading for students and researchers involved
with social work social policy sociology and gender and sexuality studies

Vulnerable Groups in Malaysia 2020-10-12
vulnerability is a term that can be studied from different dimensions the
social legal economic and political this book explores these dimensions and
captures the vulnerabilities of particular groups in malaysia the transgenders
women children aboriginal and indigenous people the rural fisherfolk the
stateless and the economically disempowered mirroring the spectrum of
vulnerable groups defined by the united nations global compact in the 2016
sustainable development goals report this book highlights the unique features
that portray vulnerabilities including gender age indigeneity socioeconomic
status and ethnicity the case studies of vulnerable groups in malaysia a
multicultural diverse plural asian state would be appreciated by both
undergraduate and postgraduate students academics researchers and policy makers
keen in asian studies and vulnerabilities

Access to Justice for Vulnerable and Energy-Poor
Consumers 2021-07-01
how do ordinary people access justice this book offers a novel socio legal
approach to access to justice alternative dispute resolution vulnerability and
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energy poverty it poses an access to justice challenge and rethinks it through
a lens that accommodates all affected people especially those who are currently
falling through the system it raises broader questions about alternative
dispute resolution the need for reform to include more collective approaches a
stronger recognition of the needs of vulnerable people and a stronger emphasis
on delivering social justice the authors use energy poverty as a site of
vulnerability and examine the barriers to justice facing this excluded group
the book assembles the findings of an interdisciplinary research project
studying access to justice and its barriers in the uk italy france bulgaria and
spain catalonia in depth interviews with regulators ombuds energy companies
third sector organisations and vulnerable people provide a rich dataset through
which to understand the phenomenon the book provides theoretical and empirical
insights which shed new light on these issues and sets out new directions of
inquiry for research policy and practice it will be of interest to researchers
students and policymakers working on access to justice consumer vulnerability
energy poverty and the complex intersection between these fields the book
includes contributions by cosmo graham uk sarah supino and benedetta voltaggio
italy marine cornelis france anais varo and enric bartlett catalonia and
teodora peneva bulgaria

Vulnerable Populations in the United States
2008-03-11
an excellent primer for undergraduates and graduate students interested in
vulnerable populations and health disparities new england journal of medicine
july 7 2005 i have reviewed a number of books looking for meaningful content to
help my students understand and work with vulnerable populations this is the
most comprehensive yet understandable book on the topic doody s reviews 2005
combines thoughtful coherent theory with a large amount of information
available in a single source it will prove to be a valuable resource for
policymakers researchers teachers and students alike for years to come journal
of the american medical association april 20 2005 vulnerable populations in the
united states offers in depth data on access to care quality of care and health
status and updates and summarizes what is currently known regarding the
pathways and mechanisms linking vulnerability with poor health and health care
outcomes written by leiyu shi and gregory d stevens this book provides a
coherent well integrated general framework for the scientific study of
vulnerable populations a framework that is compatible with the focus of public
health policy and the healthy people initiative the comprehensive volume
vulnerable populations in the united states discusses the determinants of
vulnerability using a broad framework that includes both social and individual
determinants portrays the mechanisms whereby vulnerability influences access
quality and health status summarizes the literature and provides empirical
evidence of disparities in health care access quality and outcome for
vulnerable populations focuses on influences of individual risk factors and
multiple risk factors reviews programs currently in place for vulnerable
populations instructors material available
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Working with Vulnerable Children, Young People and
Families 2013-07-24
the potential for early intervention to prevent social problems later in life
has become the focus of much debate in recent years and finds itself at the
centre of contemporary social policy the meaning of vulnerability one of the
key concepts in this drive is examined in this book as well as the relationship
between vulnerability and the individual communities and society this book
introduces students to a broad debate around what constitutes vulnerability and
related concepts such as risk and resilience and examines how vulnerability has
been conceptualised by policy makers with a clear focus on early intervention
adopting a case study approach it opens with chapters examining the concept of
vulnerability from sociological psychological and social policy perspectives
before looking at examples around disability homelessness leaving care victims
of violence sexual abuse prison the internet and drug use supporting students
in engaging with and evaluating the conceptualisation and application of
vulnerability in professional practice this book is suitable for anyone either
preparing for or currently working within the children s workforce from social
work and health care to education and youth work

Discrimination, Vulnerable Consumers and Financial
Inclusion 2020-12-28
this book addresses the questions of discrimination vulnerable consumers and
financial inclusion in the light of the emerging legal socioeconomic and
technological challenges new technologies such as artificial intelligence
driven consumer credit risk assessment and fintech platforms the changing
nature of vulnerability due to the ongoing covid 19 pandemic as well as the
sophistication of digital technologies which help circumvent legal barriers and
protections necessitate the continuous study of the existing legal frameworks
and measures that are capable of tackling these challenges organized in two
major parts the first addresses from multiple national angles the idea of a
human rights approach to consumer law in order to replace the mantra of
economic efficiency that characterizes financial services with those of human
dignity and freedom from discrimination and from debt induced servitude the
second tackles the challenges posed by increased usage of technology in
connection with financial services which tends to solve but also creates
additional issues for consumers in general and for vulnerable groups in
particular

Caring for the Vulnerable: Perspectives in Nursing
Theory, Practice, and Research 2008
organized into seven units concepts nursing theories research practice programs
teaching learning and policy this text offers a broad focus on vulnerability
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and vulnerable populations in addition to extending nurses thinking on the
theoretical formulations that guide practice it is a timely and necessary
response to the culturally diverse vulnerable populations for whom nurses must
provide appropriate and precise care

Vulnerable Populations in the United States
2021-02-10
an in depth look at disparities in health and health care fully updated for
2021 vulnerable populations in the united states 3rd edition provides a general
framework for studying vulnerable populations and summarizes major health and
health care disparities by race ethnicity socioeconomic status and health
insurance coverage this updated contains the latest statistics and figures
incorporates new information related to healthy people 2020 analyzes the latest
data and trends in health and health care disparities and provides a detailed
synthesis of recent and increasingly expansive programs and initiatives to
remedy these disparities in addition the third edition offers new coverage of
health care reform the deaths of despair suicide opioids etc and the global
primary care initiative based on the authors teaching and research at the johns
hopkins bloomberg school of public health and the keck school of medicine of
the university of southern california this landmark text is an important
resource for students researchers practitioners and policymakers for learning
about vulnerable populations the book s site includes instructor s materials
that may be downloaded gain a general understanding of health and health care
disparities related to race ethnicity socioeconomic status and health insurance
coverage access online resources including editable powerpoint slides video and
more delve into the programs and initiatives designed to remedy inequalities in
health and health care including healthy people 2020 updates enjoy new coverage
of health care reform the deaths of despair suicide opioids etc and the global
primary care initiative end of chapter revision questions and other pedagogical
features make this book a valuable learning tool for anyone studying at the
advanced undergraduate or graduate levels additionally it will prove useful in
the field for medical professionals social and community workers and health
educators in the public sphere

Vulnerable and Insubstantial 2017-04-28
federally identified as the most vulnerable citizens in the nation to the
destructive effects of disaster and emergencies cultural citizens across the
nation and world are more vulnerable today to the catastrophic effects of
disasters than ever before in history but why do cultural citizens
organizations and institutions of faith ignore and turn blind eyes to the
practice of effectively preparing and planning for disasters and emergencies
written in an urban straight with no chaser unrestricted style what will it
take reveals cultural and internal barriers and introduces to readers cultural
systematic solutions a must read for those interested in or working with
cultural organizations
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The Ethics of Vulnerability 2013-12-17
as concerns about violence war terrorism sexuality and embodiment have garnered
attention in philosophy the concept of vulnerability has become a shared
reference point in these discussions as a fundamental part of the human
condition vulnerability has significant ethical import how one responds to
vulnerability matters whom one conceives as vulnerable and which criteria are
used to make such demarcations matters how one deals with one s own
vulnerability matters and how one understands the meaning of vulnerability
matters yet the meaning of vulnerability is commonly taken for granted and it
is assumed that vulnerability is almost exclusively negative equated with
weakness dependency powerlessness deficiency and passivity this reductively
negative view leads to problematic implications imperiling ethical
responsiveness to vulnerability and so prevents the concept from possessing the
normative value many theorists wish it to have when vulnerability is regarded
as weakness and concomitantly invulnerability is prized attentiveness to one s
own vulnerability and ethical response to vulnerable others remain out of reach
goals thus this book critiques the ideal of invulnerability analyzes the
problems that arise from a negative view of vulnerability and articulates in
its stead a non dualistic concept of vulnerability that can remedy these
problems

Public Health Nursing - Revised Reprint 2013-10-15
this revised reprint of our 8th edition the gold standard in community health
nursing public health nursing population centered health care in the community
has been updated with a new quality and safety education in nursing qsen
appendix that features examples of incorporating knowledge skills and attitudes
to improve quality and safety in community public health nursing practice as
with the previous version this text provides comprehensive and up to date
content to keep you at the forefront of the ever changing community health
climate and prepare you for an effective nursing career in addition to concepts
and interventions for individuals families and communities this text also
incorporates real life applications of the public nurse s role healthy people
2020 initiatives new chapters on forensics and genomics plus timely coverage of
disaster management and important client populations such as pregnant teens the
homeless immigrants and more evidence based practice boxes illustrate how the
latest research findings apply to public community health nursing separate
chapters on disease outbreak investigation and disaster management describe the
nurse s role in surveilling public health and managing these types of threats
to public health separate unit on the public community health nurse s role
describes the different functions of the public community health nurse within
the community levels of prevention boxes show how community public health
nurses deliver health care interventions at the primary secondary and tertiary
levels of prevention what do you think did you know and how to boxes use
practical examples and critical thinking exercises to illustrate chapter
content the cutting edge highlights significant issues and new approaches to
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community oriented nursing practice practice application provides case studies
with critical thinking questions separate chapters on community health
initiatives thoroughly describe different approaches to promoting health among
populations appendixes offer additional resources and key information such as
screening and assessment tools and clinical practice guidelines new quality and
safety education in nursing qsen appendix features examples of incorporating
knowledge skills and attitudes to improve quality and safety in community
public health nursing practice new linking content to practice boxes provide
real life applications for chapter content new healthy people 2020 feature
boxes highlight the goals and objectives for promoting health and wellness over
the next decade new forensic nursing in the community chapter focuses on the
unique role of forensic nurses in public health and safety interpersonal
violence mass violence and disasters new genomics in public health nursing
chapter includes a history of genetics and genomics and their impact on public
community health nursing care

Protecting Vulnerable Groups 2015-04-30
the concept of vulnerability has not been unequivocally interpreted either in
regional or in universal international legal instruments this book analyses the
work of the eu and the council of europe in ascertaining a clear framework or a
set of criteria suitable to determine those who should be considered vulnerable
and disadvantaged it also explores the measures required to protect their human
rights key questions can be answered by analysing the different methods used to
determine the levels of protection offered by the two european systems these
questions include whether the convention and the case law of the strasbourg
court the monitoring mechanisms of the council of europe eu law and the case
law of the european court of justice enhance the protection of vulnerable
groups and expand the protection of their rights or alternatively whether they
are mainly used to fill in relatively minor gaps or occasional lapses in
national rights guarantees the analysis also shows the extent to which these
two european systems provide analogous or indeed divergent standards and how
any such divergence might be problematic in light of the eu accession to the
european convention on human rights

Interrogating Conceptions of “Vulnerable Youth” in
Theory, Policy and Practice 2015-06-25
young people who are considered vulnerable or at risk are a particular target
of various policies schemes and interventions but what does vulnerability mean
interrogating conceptions of vulnerable youth explores this question in
relation to various policy fields that are relevant to young people as well for
how this plays out in practice and how it is experienced by young people
themselves what makes this book unique is that most authors had the opportunity
to jointly explore these issues during a two day workshop and their chapters
are informed by their cross agency and cross discipline discussions making for
a nuanced and thoughtful set of contributions this collection is highly
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recommended for researchers and research students in the social sciences as
well as professional staff working in youth policy and youth services in
government departments and in ngos those who are most vulnerable should receive
our greatest moral attention however the translation of generalised moral
principles into effective policy and programs has never been easy political
interests have invariably intervened leading to complex debates about how
vulnerability should be defined classified measured and represented in recent
years these debates have become further complicated as nation states around the
world have preached austerity this timely book suggests that the responsibility
for protecting the vulnerable cannot be left to individuals but demands
collective action through institutions such as education health and welfare it
examines some of the ways in which public policies and programs represent those
who are vulnerable involving a range of assumptions about the social economic
and political conditions that produce their vulnerabilities from the foreword
by professor fazal rizvi

Nutrition and Vulnerable Groups 2019-06-17
food insecurity is a complex wicked problem that results from a range of
unstable and uncertain physical social cultural and economic factors that
limits access to nutritious food globally 800 million people are under
nourished and around 2 billion are overweight obese or have micronutrient
deficiency these populations are largely positioned in developing countries
where disease burden is high and impacts health budgets and productivity
similarly developed countries cities and neighbourhoods are experiencing a
greater emergence of vulnerable populations this is in part explained by the
change in the food production and manufacturing the retraction in economic
climates the increase in food price and in some regions reduced food
availability and access vulnerable groups include but are not limited to
migrant populations indigenous people elderly pregnant women those with
disability homeless young children and youth poor nutrition at significant
periods of growth and development and during life impact long term health
outcomes increasing non communicable disease prevalence health cost and
reducing economic productivity

Service Delivery for Vulnerable Populations
2010-12-15
this book provides a comprehensive understanding of the opportunities for all
of us working with vulnerable populations to develop thoughtful workable
programs the topics presented are not limited to the severely mentally ill but
it is an encyclopedia of resources and creative options for service to veterans
the homeless the elderly this book challenges us to think creatively and
develop programs and services for the people in our society who are most often
overlooked and forgotten alan e siegel ed d chief mental health service mit
assistant clinical professor of psychology department of psychiatry harvard
medical school this book is the perfect primer for anyone seeking to understand
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the latest trends in psychiatric care for vulnerable people today ted houghton
supportive housing network of new york it is rare for a single book to discuss
innovative practices that affect such a broad array of vulnerable groups
including children and families older people and people with severe mental
illness together these essays allow readers to identify similarities and
differences with regard to the needs of these populations the conditions that
may exacerbate their problems and the adequacy of the programs and services
designed to address their needs it also may help readers identify lessons from
innovations targeted at one group that may be helpful in another policy arena
michael k gusmano phd research scholar the hastings center vulnerable
populations typically present with multiple overlapping issues such as poverty
substance abuse mental illness or other health issues that require varying
services and treatments this book provides students and professionals in health
care and service delivery with innovative programs and models to address the
needs of these vulnerable populations this essential text offers new approaches
to program design service delivery evaluation and funding strategies for
introducing these innovations such as cross system coordination and blended
funding are described in detail using real evidence based programs from around
the country as examples experts from across program delivery systems as well as
from academia and government share their practice experience key features
addresses innovative services for children and youth with multiple mental
health and or substance abuse needs describes health care needs for lgbtq youth
and adults examines housing issues for persons with psychiatric disabilities
veterans and older adults offers innovative program approaches for refugees
older adults and the disabled discusses the impact of new media health literacy
and the consumer survivor movement on service delivery

Vulnerable Subjects 2018-08-06
my primary concern is with the ethics of representing vulnerable subjects
persons who are liable to exposure by someone with whom they are involved in an
intimate or trust based relationship unable to represent themselves in writing
or unable to offer meaningful consent to their representation by someone else
of primary importance is intimate life writing that done within families or
couples close relationships or quasi professional relationships that involve
trust rather than conventional biography which can be written by a stranger the
closer the relationship between writer and subject the greater the
vulnerability or dependency of the subject the higher the ethical stakes and
the more urgent the need for ethical scrutiny from the preface vulnerable
subjects explores a range of life writing scenarios from the celebrity to the
ethnographic and a number of life writing genres from parental memoir to
literary case studies by oliver sacks g thomas couser addresses complex
contemporary issues he investigates the role of disability in narratives of
euthanasia and explores the implications of the human genome project for life
writing practices in any age when many regard dna as a code that scripts lives
and shapes identity throughout his book is concerned with the ethical
implications of the political and economic as well as the mimetic aspects of
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life writing

Changing the Odds for Vulnerable Children Building
Opportunities and Resilience 2019-11-19
this report analyses the individual and environmental factors that contribute
to child vulnerability it calls on oecd countries to develop and implement
cross cutting well being strategies that focus on empowering vulnerable
families strengthening children s emotional and social skills strengthening
child protection improving children s health and educational outcomes and
reducing child poverty and material deprivation

Vulnerable Children and Youth in Brazil 2017-10-20
this book presents the results of researches conducted with children and youth
at risk for over 20 years in brazil it addresses a series of topics related to
children and youth living in poverty or in situations of social vulnerability
such as family sexual and dating violence adolescent mothers and mothers who
put their children for adoption children and youth living in foster and
institutional care and adolescents involved in drug trafficking or incarcerated
in juvenile detention centers building upon the bioecological theory of human
development this volume emphasizes the innovative knowledge about psychosocial
development of vulnerable children and youth produced in brazil and aims to
present theoretical and methodological approaches developed especially for the
countries of the global south in an attempt to overcome the scientific divide
between the north and south northern research agenda defines as global the
theories methodologies and application of knowledge on social policies and
interventions however the contexts histories and cultural processes are
essential for producing and applying research knowledge according to specific
regional characteristics organizations and conditions human development is
related to contextual features and cannot be directly imported from one place
to another departing from these original theoretical and methodological
approaches the book also presents the results of evidence based interventions
showing its effectiveness in specific contexts all of this makes vulnerable
children and youth in brazil innovative approaches from the psychology of
social development a valuable tool for psychologists educators social
scientists and public health professionals studying or working with children
and youth at risk in different parts of the world contributing to the
understanding of human development in cultural context

Daring Greatly 2013-01-17
researcher and thought leader dr brené brown offers a powerful new vision in
daring greatly that encourages us to embrace vulnerability and imperfection to
live wholeheartedly and courageously it is not the critic who counts not the
man who points out how the strong man stumbles or where the doer of deeds could
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have done them better the credit belongs to the man who is actually in the
arena whose face is marred by dust and sweat and blood who strives valiantly
who at best knows in the end the triumph of high achievement and who at worst
if he fails at least fails while daring greatly theodore roosevelt every time
we are introduced to someone new try to be creative or start a difficult
conversation we take a risk we feel uncertain and exposed we feel vulnerable
most of us try to fight those feelings we strive to appear perfect challenging
everything we think we know about vulnerability dr brené brown dispels the
widely accepted myth that it s a weakness she argues that vulnerability is in
fact a strength and when we shut ourselves off from revealing our true selves
we grow distanced from the things that bring purpose and meaning to our lives
daring greatly is the culmination of 12 years of groundbreaking social research
across the home relationships work and parenting it is an invitation to be
courageous to show up and let ourselves be seen even when there are no
guarantees this is vulnerability this is daring greatly brilliantly insightful
i can t stop thinking about this book gretchen rubin brené brown ph d lmsw is a
1 new york times bestselling author and a research professor at the university
of houston graduate college of social work her groundbreaking work was featured
on oprah winfrey s super soul sunday npr and cnn her ted talk is one of the
most watched ted talks of all time brené is also the author of the gifts of
imperfection and i thought it was just me but it isn t

On Vulnerability 2021
on vulnerability maps out an array of perspectives for critically examining the
nature of vulnerability its unequal patterning across different social groups
alongside the everyday social processes that render us vulnerable interactions
identity and group dynamics each chapter equips the reader with a particular
sensitising framework for navigating and questioning what it means to be
vulnerable or how people cope amid vulnerability from deviance stigma and the
spoiling or fracturing of identity to perspectives such as intersectionality
risk emotions and the vulnerable body the book traces the theoretical roots of
these different analytical lenses before applying these through illuminating
examples and case studies drawing on scholarship across more interpretative
analytic and critical traditions the chapters combine into a multi dimensional
toolkit which will enable the study of the cultural meanings of vulnerability
the political economic factors that shape its patterning with a critical
sensibility for unlearning many assumptions therefore challenging our sense of
who is or who can be vulnerable this book is designed to equip undergraduate
and post graduate students and researchers across the social health and human
sciences aiding them as they study and question the experiences and structures
of vulnerability in our social world

The Vulnerable in International Society 2013-06-27
who are the vulnerable and what makes them so through an innovative application
of english school theory this book suggests that people are vulnerable not only
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to natural risks but also to the workings of international society this
replicates the approach of those studies of natural disasters that now commonly
present a social vulnerability analysis showing how people are differentially
exposed by their social location could international society have similar
effects this question is explored through the cases of political violence
climate change human movement and global health these cases provide rich detail
on how through its social practices of the vulnerable international society
constructs the vulnerable in its own terms and sets up regimes of protection
that prioritize some forms at the expense of others what this demonstrates
above all is that even if only a practical association international society
inevitably has moral consequences in the way it influences the relative
distribution of harm as a result these four pressing policy issues now present
themselves as fundamentally moral problems revising the arguments of e h carr
the author points out the essentially contested normative nature of
international order however instead of as a moral clash between revisionist and
status quo powers as carr had suggested the problem is instead one about the
contested nature of vulnerability insofar as vulnerability is an expression of
power relations but also gives rise to a moral claim by providing a holistic
treatment in this way the book makes practical sense of the vulnerable while
also seeking to make moral sense of international society

Community-based Research with Vulnerable Populations
2022-01-01
this book advocates for community based research with vulnerable populations
within the field of higher education the chapters outline how research can
democratize knowledge generation to make it more accessible and socially
relevant and emphasizes the value of the lived and experiential knowledge of
vulnerable and marginalized populations rooted in a critique of the current
practices of higher education that fail to support participatory and
transformative research the research is structured at micro macro and meso
levels to ultimately emancipate colonized thinking of stakeholders about power
privilege and participation focusing primarily on various contexts within the
global south the contributors argue that the time is ripe for community based
research which combines the theoretical knowledge of the academy with the local
experiential knowledge of those experiencing the consequences of social
inequality to co construct knowledge for change

Researching the Vulnerable 2006-12-11
this book is refreshing both as an addition to the general literature and as a
text that considers cultural and social issues in studies relating to improving
the situation of vulnerable people t his book will be a helpful accessible and
interesting resource for novice and experienced researchers alike in a number
of fields nurse researcher pranee liamputtong has offered a well organized
clear and accessible work in researching the vulnerable this book can offer
very good guidance to the postgraduate student who is willing to focus in



looseleaf for accounting for governmental and nonprofit entities

2023-02-05 14/19
looseleaf for accounting

for governmental and
nonprofit entities

qualitative research methods but also to an experienced researcher who may
consider testing out its procedures or eventually is attempting to put into
practice innovative qualitative research procedures sociological research
online researching vunerable people takes as its starting point the particular
considerations and sensitivities of being a researcher faced with a subject
group at the margins of society and explores the ethical practical and
methodological implications of working with such groups pranee liamputtong is
an experienced textbook author and in this book she attempts to explore
qualitative methods using examples drawn from around the world from the wide
variety of contexts that might count as researching the vulnerable numerous
salient points for the conduct of research within vulnerable groups of people
including ethical and moral issues are considered and discussed in the context
of sensitive and innovative research methods

Vulnerable 2019
raleigh sadler president and founder of let my people go offers a new approach
to the problem of human trafficking equipping vulnerable people to empower
other vulnerable people because christ was made vulnerable for us

The Impact of Climate Change on Vulnerable
Populations 2023-10-26
climate change and urban development threaten health undermine coping and
deepen existing social and environmental inequities a changing global
environment requires transformative social responses new partnerships deep
engagement with local communities and innovation to strengthen individual and
collective assets the chapters of this edited volume have mainly been
contributed by established and emerging scholars representing social work
sociology development studies law government social anthropology urbanism
public policy and other social sciences this book is to be used for academics
policy makers social work students lecturers and other stakeholders to promote
advocacy for vulnerable client groups affected by climate change it gives some
measure of hope and makes the invisible visible allowing for change

The Vulnerable Subject 2012-11-27
this book develops a concept of vulnerability in international relations that
allows for a profound rethinking of a core concept of international politics
means ends rationality it explores traditions that proffer a more complex and
relational account of vulnerability

Book Alone 2011-07-19
within an expanding field of study in both undergraduate and graduate nursing
curricula this third edition explores vulnerability from the perspective of
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individuals groups communities and populations while addressing how
vulnerability affects nurses nursing and nursing care this new edition presents
a basic structure for caring for the vulnerable with the ultimate goal of
providing culturally competent care theoretical and research chapters progress
towards others offering meaningful learning experiences for both nursing
students and practitioners further since nurses are the crucial link between
those who are vulnerable and those with access to solutions this text provides
ideas for how nurses might advocate for the vulnerable on a policy level
written specifically for nurses by nurses this third edition is a timely and
necessary response to the culturally diverse vulnerable populations for whom
nurses must provide appropriate and precise care

Summary of Daring Greatly 2019-05-06
note this is a summary guide and is meant as a companion to not a replacement
for the original book about book dаrіng grеаtlу еxрlоrеѕ how еmbrасіng оnе ѕ
vulnerability and imperfection іѕ nесеѕѕаrу for асhіеvіng rеаl еngаgеmеnt аnd
ѕосіаl соnnесtіоn thrоugh еxрlаіnіng оur dеер ѕеаtеd rеаѕоnѕ fоr ѕhаmе аnd
ѕhоwіng hоw tо еmbrасе оur vulnerability thе аuthоr аіmѕ tо рrоvіdе guidance
fоr a bеttеr рrіvаtе and professional lіfе аnd tо initiate a fundamental
transformation іn оur ѕhаmе bаѕеd ѕосіеtу whісh ассоrdіng tо thе аuthоr nееdѕ
tо adapt a nеw сulturе of vulnerability about thЕ authОr brené brown phd іѕ an
аwаrdеd аnd renowned rеѕеаrсh рrоfеѕѕоr at thе university of hоuѕtоn grаduаtе
cоllеgе оf social work аnd has bееn rеѕеаrсhіng thе tоріс оf shame and
vulnеrаbіlіtу fоr mоrе thаn a dесаdе her fоrmеr wоrk іnсludеѕ other bооkѕ
rеlаtеd tо the topic such аѕ i thоught it was just me 2007 and the gіft оf
imperfection 2010 introduction whether it s a раrеnt scolding уоu fоr dоіng
something wrоng оr уоur bоѕѕ рublісlу calling уоu оut оn mаkіng a mіѕtаkе wе vе
all hаd feelings оf ѕhаmе аt оnе time or аnоthеr in fact ѕhаmе ѕееmѕ like an
inherent part of thе humаn соndіtіоn but did уоu know thаt ѕhаmе іѕ асtuаllу
very harmful and ѕtорѕ us frоm lіvіng uр tо оur full potential in thіѕ book уоu
will fіnd оut whаt еxасtlу ѕhаmе іѕ аnd where it arises frоm yоu wіll dіѕсоvеr
hоw it еngеndеrѕ a fееlіng of unwоrthіnеѕѕ аnd how іt іѕ endemic іn our сulturе
yоu ll also discover the сurе fоr fееlіngѕ оf ѕhаmе vulnеrаbіlіtу vulnerability
means thе wіllіngnеѕѕ tо openly admit failures аnd wеаknеѕѕеѕ and іt wіll hеlр
уоu build uр rеѕіlіеnсе tо fееlіngѕ оf ѕhаmе аnd bе hарріеr wіth what уоu hаvе
if you thеn mаnаgе tо buіld a culture of vulnеrаbіlіtу аt wоrk аt ѕсhооl and at
hоmе you ll rіd thоѕе places of ѕhаmе and find thаt іt rеѕultѕ in mоrе
сrеаtіvіtу more еngаgеmеnt аnd healthier fаmіlіеѕ

Vulnerability Analysis and Defense for the Internet
2008-01-24
vulnerability analysis also known as vulnerability assessment is a process that
defines identifies and classifies the security holes or vulnerabilities in a
computer network or application in addition vulnerability analysis can forecast
the effectiveness of proposed countermeasures and evaluate their actual
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effectiveness after they are put into use vulnerability analysis and defense
for the internet provides packet captures flow charts and pseudo code which
enable a user to identify if an application protocol is vulnerable this edited
volume also includes case studies that discuss the latest exploits

Vulnerability and Resilience 2020-01-28
vulnerability and resilience takes advantage of the power of stories and
storytelling to generate scope and meaning for vulnerable subjects and brings
the visceral and queer leanings of body theology into the arms of liberation
theology as a collective the contributors lay

Human Dignity of the Vulnerable in the Age of Rights
2018-06-15
this volume is devoted to exploring a subject which on the surface might appear
to be just a trending topic in fact it is much more than a trend it relates to
an ancient permanent issue which directly connects with people s life and basic
needs the recognition and protection of individuals dignity in particular the
inherent worthiness of the most vulnerable human beings the content of this
book is described well enough by its title human dignity of the vulnerable in
the age of rights certainly we do not claim that only the human dignity of
vulnerable people should be recognized and protected we rather argue that since
vulnerability is part of the human condition human vulnerability is not at odds
with human dignity to put it simply human dignity is compatible with
vulnerability a concept of human dignity which discards or denies the dignity
of the vulnerable and weak is at odds with the real human condition even those
individuals who might seem more skilled and talented are fragile vulnerable and
limited we need to realize that human condition is not limitless it is crucial
to re discover a sense of moderation regarding ourselves a sense of reality
concerning our own nature some lines of thought take the opposite view it is
sometimes argued that humankind is or is called to be powerful and that the
time will come when there will be no vulnerability no fragility no limits at
all human beings will become like god or what believers might think god to be
this perspective rejects human vulnerability as in intrinsic evil those who are
frail or weak who are not autonomous or not able to care for themselves do not
possess dignity in this volume it is claimed that vulnerability is an inherent
part of human condition and because human dignity belongs to all individuals
laws are called to recognize and protect the rights of all of them particularly
of those who might appear to be more vulnerable and fragile

Integrative Health Nursing Interventions for
Vulnerable Populations 2020-12-11
this book provides nurses clinicians practitioners educators and students
working with vulnerable and underserved populations with essential information
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on effective wellness strategies to address inadequate nutrition promote
physical activity and reduce perceived stress through an integrative health
nursing framework it begins with an overview of cultural humility health
inequities and social justice establishing the need for an integrative health
nursing framework in turn the book addresses a broad range of interventions
particular attention is given to wellness strategies designed to prevent the
adverse effects of poor nutrition perceived stress and lack of physical
activity written by respected experts in the field the book offers readers
valuable insights into strategies for working with vulnerable populations
accordingly it will appeal to researchers working to diminish health inequities
among vulnerable populations and will be of particular interest to nursing
educators practitioners and students

Practical and Ethical Dilemmas in Researching
Sensitive Topics with Populations Considered
Vulnerable 2020-11-06
this book seeks to support social science researchers who interact with
vulnerability and or sensitivity in the context of their research whilst there
has been some important debate about the theoretical methodological and ethical
issues of conducting research on sensitive topics and or with vulnerable
populations the number of scholarly publications focused solely on these topics
is limited and not up to date the book intends to fill this gap by providing
various research experiences as well as the elements that characterize them the
articles selected for this book intend first and foremost to stimulate
reflexivity amongst the use of the concepts of sensitive topics and vulnerable
groups and to provide tools that will allow researchers to improve their
research practices the book integrates several articles that explore a wide
range of dilemmas that to a certain extent might allow the reader to access the
backstage of this type of research the reader will find here a rich and
fruitful space for theoretical and empirical reflection where several social
science researchers with different backgrounds share their experiences and
research paths in a rigorous and creative way

The Northridge Earthquake 2006-04-19
this book provides a global view of the social effects of disaster in developed
and developing countries it focuses on the 1994 northridge earthquake in the us
and other recent disasters to examine vulnerability and post disaster recovery
strategies the authors also explore the ways state policy can reduce
vulnerability in the future

Law, Vulnerability, and the Responsive State
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2023-10-09
this book considers how vulnerability theory provides the basis for a
reconceptualization of the liberal ideas of autonomy equality and freedom
vulnerability theory argues a vulnerable legal subject should displace the
liberal legal subject that currently dominates law and policy the theory is
based on the fundamental empirical realities of the material body and offers an
alternative to a social contract or rights based notion of state responsibility
both of which tend to privilege abstractions such as rationality or dignity a
vulnerability analysis poses law and policy questions based on the vulnerable
legal subject and requires new thinking about state or governmental
responsibility to achieve a truly comprehensive and inclusive notion of what
constitutes social justice or a universal or common good vulnerability theory
mandates a reassessment of both equality and freedom as these concepts are
currently conceived presenting the work of scholars from a wide range of
doctrinal areas it is this task that the book takes up in particular in
recognizing that many social or institutional relationships entail uneven
positions of dependence and reliance it maintains that individualized notions
of equality or freedom are inadequate and must be reformulated to include a
sense of collective or social justice incorporating asymmetric or unequal
allocations of responsibility and requiring appropriate limitations on the
individual this book s reorientation of the subject as well as the central
objectives of law and policy will appeal to scholars and students in law
vulnerability studies gender studies critical legal and political theory
politics philosophy and sociology
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